
BROMSGROVE DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 

COUNCIL  20th April 2022 
 

NOTICE OF MOTION 
 
The following Notice of Motion has been submitted in accordance with Procedure 

Rule 10 by Councillor H. Rone-Clarke 

“Bromsgrove District Council condemns the proposal to cut the 144 bus service. 

Council acknowledges how vital this service is to many of our residents, who use it to 

commute to Worcester and Birmingham. 

Council therefore resolves to make known our support for this service and commits 

to lobby the relevant authorities to ensure its survival.” 

 


